
August 19, 2021 

Mr. David J Stoldt, General Manager 
MONTEREY PENINSULA WATER 

MANAGEMENT DISTRICT 

5 Harris Court - Bldg. G 
Monterey, CA 93940 
Phone: 831.658.5651 

Balancing the Natural and Built Environment 

Re: Proposal to prepare land descriptions and exhibits for the Yankee Point Annexation and 
Hidden Hills Annexation to District's service area. 

(submitted via email by Brian Bullock 011 August 19, 2021) 

Dear Mr. Stoldt: 

Per your request, Psomas is submitting this proposal to prepare a land description and exhibit for 
the annexation of a portion of Yankee Point Acres. This am1exation includes Lots 1-3 7 of 
Yankee Point Acres, shown on the attached Exhibits "Al" and "A2" and the area known as 
Hidden Hills depicted on the attached Exhibit "A3". 

The exhibits and descriptions for both annexations will be prepared in conformance with the 
State Board Mapping Requirements dated August 1, 2005 and shown on Exhibit "B". 

It is understood that the District will provide a copy of the current land description of the District 
boundaries. This would include the initial description and the description (and exhibit) of any 
annexations that have been added to the District prior to these proposed annexations. 

Attached is our proposed scope of services, fee and schedule for this project (Attachment 1 ). If 
you have any questions, please contact me by email at bbullock@psomas.com or phone 
916.788.4834. Thank you for contacting Psomas for this project opportunity! 

Sincerely, 

PSOMAS 

Brian E. Bullock, PLS 
Senior Project Manager 

1075 Creekside Ridge Dr., 
Suite 200 
Roseville, CA 9561 0 

Tel 916.788.8122 
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EXHIBIT 7-A
















